
   

  

13th ACMAR Doctoral Colloquium - February 28-29, 2024 
Call for Submissions 

Introduction  

In 2024, the ACMAR Doctoral Colloquium will be held again in conjunction with the Annual Conference for 
Management Accounting Research (ACMAR) at WHU – Otto Beisheim School of Management (Campus 
Vallendar, Germany). 

The colloquium’s objective is to provide an opportunity for doctoral students to discuss their research with 
an experienced faculty. Thus, early-stage work of young researchers will benefit the most from the 
colloquium.  

In addition to the academic program, the colloquium agenda will provide sufficient opportunity for students 
to interact informally with other participants and the faculty.  

The ACMAR Doctoral Colloquium will take place on February 28-29, 2024, preceding of the 21st ACMAR. The 
event will start on Wednesday morning with presentations, ceasing by a joint dinner that evening. 
Presentations will continue on Thursday morning. Participating students are also encouraged to attend the 
21st ACMAR that will commence on Thursday, February 29, 2024.  

Faculty 

The external faculty for the colloquium will include Professor Melissa Martin (University of Illinois Chicago), 
and Professor Afshin Mehrpouya (University of Edinburgh). 

Practicalities 

Costs 
The participation fee for the colloquium will be 150 EUR per person, including colloquium materials, lunch, 
dinner, and refreshments during the colloquium.  

Application 
Applications should be submitted no later December 3, 2023. 

Applications should be submitted via email to acmar@whu.edu and must encompass an extended abstract 
of approximately 3-5 pages (single-spaced, 11pt Times New Roman) and a one-page CV (combined in one 
PDF Document). The extended abstract should clearly highlight the motivation for the research project, 
theories and methods used, and potential contributions to the literature. Ten students will be accepted and 
are required to prepare a presentation for the colloquium.  

Venue and contact 

The 13th ACMAR Doctoral Colloquium will be held at WHU campus Vallendar, which is around one hour 
away from Frankfurt (Main) Airport and from Cologne/Bonn Airport, either by car or by train. A direct train 
connection (RE 8) runs from Cologne/Bonn to Vallendar. 

For queries do not hesitate to get in touch with:  
Serap Boos 
Institute of Management Accounting and Control (IMC) 
WHU – Otto Beisheim School of Management 
Burgplatz 2, 56179 Vallendar, Germany  
Phone: +49 261 6509 472 
E-mail: acmar@whu.edu 
https://www.whu-acmar.com 
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